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It was a fantastic week.  

All Year groups had a STOMP dance workshop from a former STOMP performer.  

For World Book Day the children dressed in very interesting ways, from an Emirates aircraft crew to 

more chilled out children wearing their pyjamas. All the spoons by our students were fabulous and it 

was hard to choose the winner. They will be on display on our website.  

We have samples of kenning poems created with Sarah Zimmer. And the children thoroughly enjoyed 

the poet’s visit.  

We raised lots of money for books for our library thanks to all the shopping you did at the book fair.  

Year 5 children had a KNEX workshop today. Check our website for the KNEX pieces they made.  

Today Year 3 went for the Celtic Harmony trip. We can’t wait to hear from them about the experience.  

The Year 6 tasting event went well today, they were comparing the DIY smoothies with shop-brought 

smoothies. 

4C said goodbye to one of the students who is moving to Australia. We wish him all the best and hope 

he will send us some sunshine.  

 

Next week we are holding parent evenings. Please make sure you arrive on time. If you haven't 

booked your slot the bookings are still open. Any problems, please contact the office.  

 
 

Riddle:  Why are teddy bears never hungry?*  
See if you can guess and find the answer in our newsletter. 
  
 

Year 6 Hudnall Park payment deadline 03.06.2024 
 

Year 4 Phasels Wood payment deadline 20.05.204 
 

Year 4 Egiptian Day on 19.03.2024 – please contribute £10.00 towards 
activity day. 

 
 

 

After school reading and maths groups w/c Monday 11th March 
 
Due to Parent Evenings taking place, there will be no after school reading and maths groups. 
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Donated school uniform 

We have the following items at the office, which you can collect for a donation: 

Fleece size S 6/8; Sweatshirt Age 7/8 (3 of them); Fleece size 11/12yrs (x 2); summer dress size 11-12 
yrs (x 2); Green P.E. t-shirt size 11-12 yrs (x2).  

You can bring any pre-worn uniform to put on a table in the main corridor on the parents 
evening dates and/or some cash to donate and take any uniform that you would like.  

 
 

Year 4 
EGYPTIAN DAY – 19th March 2024 
Contribution per child - £10.00 

Year 4 
Swimming  
Thank you to all Parents and Carers, who paid for the swimming. Your contributions do matter and we do 
appreciate your input. 
 
 

P.E. days  
Year 3 Wednesday P.E. and Thursday P.E. 
Year 4 Thursday swimming and Friday P.E. 
Year 5 Wednesday P.E. and Thursday Dance 
Year 6 Monday P.E. 
PE Kit  
Some children are not wearing the appropriate PE kit to school on PE days. Can I remind 
you that the PE kit should be a T shirt the colour of your child’s team and blue or black 
shorts. Over their shorts the children can wear jogging bottoms - but can you please 
ensure that they are blue or black. School colour jumper/sweatshirt should be worn over 
the T shirt.  

 
 
 
 
*Because they are always stuffed. 
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Highest Attendance this week 
 

4H 99.3% 

6K, 5T, 3WA 98.1% 

6O’B 97.4% 

 

 
 

 
 

 Please continue to support your child by making sure they are 
logging in TT Rock Stars. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Next and following week birthdays: 

 
 

Anaya (Yr 4), Lucas (Yr 6), Aminah (Yr 5), Faris (Yr 6) 
 

We wish all the children celebrating their birthdays lots of fun and many happy 
returns. 
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REMINDERS 
 
Dinner accounts - please ensure that your child’s dinner account is topped up via Arbor 
to cover meals until the end of term. Thank you. 
 

Turn off the engine!  
Please switch off the car engine whilst waiting to pick up/drop off your child from/to school. 
We need to be considerate of our neighbours and it is not good for the environment. 

 
Parking.  

Pick-up and drop-off times are busy outside schools. This can cause an increased safety risk to 
both children and parents. Parking restrictions outside schools are there to keep you and your 
children safe. Parking inconsiderately can put people in danger and you also risk being fined. 

We would like to encourage everybody to walk to school if possible. We had complaints from the 
residents about people parking on zig zags and yellow lines. It is not safe nor legal.  
 

 

 
The ELSA study is screening children for type 1 diabetes Tuesday 26th March 
Please register your child, if you would like to take part. See previous emails with the details. You nedd to 
do it online.  
 

 
  Did you know that whenever you buy anything online, you could be raising a 

free donation for Field Junior School - Watford? There are over 8,000 brands ready to give them a 

donation every time you shop online via easyfundraising. Not only that, but if you sign up and raise 

£5 in donations, easyfundraising will also give them a bonus £5 donation. It only takes 2 minutes to 

sign up:  See if you can beat the staff members donations!! 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/fieldjuniorschoolwatford/ei1w6u/s2s/KuPMmkmc/R3025/facebook

/ 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/fieldjuniorschoolwatford/ei1w6u/s2s/KuPMmkmc/R3025/facebook/
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/fieldjuniorschoolwatford/ei1w6u/s2s/KuPMmkmc/R3025/facebook/
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 Dates for your diary 

Thur, 28 March pick up time 1.30pm 

 Easter break 

  Friday, 29 March to Friday, 12 April 2024 

 Inset Day  

   Monday, 15 April 2024 

Pupils return to school for the start of the Summer 2024 term on Tuesday, 16 April 2024 

 Bank Holiday 

 Monday, 6 May 2024 

 Summer half term: 

 Monday, 27 May to Friday, 31 May 2024 

 Inset day 

 Monday, 10 June 2024 

 Last day of the Academic Year – School closes at 1.30pm 

 Tuesday, 23 July 2024 

 School closed for the summer 2024 holidays Wednesday, 24 July to Sunday, 1 September 2024 
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